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OUTREACH UPDATE -  KENYA, UGANDA: MARCH 

2019 

 

We give praise to God for helping our dear girl Brigid of our Conquerors church, 
Uganda to finish her secondary school education senior 4 with a second division. 
She has qualified to proceed to a two years A level education. Thank you all who 
prayed & supported her in her secondary education. Have posted her picture & 
one with her Dad at their home. 

We are trusting God to continue providing for her A level education fees.Kindly 
pray with us. Shalom!!! 
With love Pastor Erustus & Sarah 
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This is Brigid our lovely girl who we supported her secondary education fees & she 

finished last year 2018.  We would like to thank you all our dear friends & family 

for your prayers and support towards the education fees of our lovely girl Brigit of 

our Conquerors church branch at Kasebere village in Uganda. We have managed 

to get her a school and now she is pursuing her A level education. 

We rejoice in the Lord for the life of our dear girl Brigid ( posted her picture). 
Kindly continue praying for her, the family and the church. God bless you all 
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With my wife Sarah today afternoon we traveled to join our dear brothers & 
sisters of our Conquerors church, Ekero, Mumias Town in a midweek house 
fellowship at our dear Pastor Issabellah's house. It was indeed a wonderful 
time praising,praying,partaking of God's word and eating together in love. Thank 
you Jesus for such a blessed & enriching fellowship. Enjoy the pictures. 

We appreciate you all our dear friends & family for your continuous prayers and 
support.We love you �. 
Pastor Erustus & Sarah 

 

Having church 

 

Coming together for food and felowship 
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Someone posted on fb saying this was a small room but yet plenty of room, thank 

You Jesus! 

 

We serve a faithful God, He has answered our long time prayer by helping us buy 
plastic chairs for our Conquerors church at Kasebere village in Uganda under 
Pastor Bogere. Have posted some pictures of myself,Pst Bogere and bro. Antony 
while at the Shop in Uganda.We are now trusting God to provide we buy a Public 
Address system(instruments) for this church. 

We appreciate you all our dear friends and family for your continued prayers and 
support. God bless you abundantly�. 
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L-R: Brother Antony, Pastor Erustus, Pastor Bogere 

 

Yesterday we traveled to our Conquerors church branch at Mwikitsi village, 
Butere Town for a 4 days meetings - Revival meetings, seminars, water baptism, 
child dedication & partaking Holy communion. 
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Kindly friends and family we request for your prayers. Wish you all a blessed 
weekend. 
 

I pray that this has been a blessing to see and hear what you are helping to 

accomplish for the Kingdom of God.  You will be rewarded for your part in our 

ministry work and our outreach ministries work.   

God bless you all and thank you for your prayers and support and 

encouragement. 

 

 

 

 


